
 
Red Nose Day 

19th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
If we’ve learned one thing in the last 12 months, it’s that life is unpredictable. One thing we can 
always rely on though is the power of laughter. It can change things, it can connect us, it can be the 
difference. That’s why on Friday, 19th March we are joining in with Red Nose Day to help change the 
world with the power of funny. 
 
What is Red Nose Day?  

 Red Nose Day is a fundraising event run by Comic Relief.  

 Comic Relief is a UK charity which aims to create a just world free from poverty.  

 The money raised is used to transform lives in the UK and around the world.  
 
Why we’re taking part  

 Pupils learn valuable life skills and gain understanding and empathy for others in the world.  

 After a difficult 12 months, it’s a great way to get together for a – socially distanced – giggle.  

 Our school can really make a difference to people’s lives.  
 
Where the money goes  

 £5 could provide school stationery to a child living in poverty in South Africa.  

 £10 could get 40 meals to children and families in need in the UK.  

 £50 could buy a bike for a health visitor in Ghana so they can provide vital health care for hard-to-
reach families.  
 
To help this wonderful charity we will have two exciting events taking place on Friday the 19th of 
March. 
 
This Red Nose Day, the power to change the world is in your hands. 
Calling all superheroes, from Wonder Woman and Superman to Air-Guitar hero, choose or create a 
superhero, you be inspired by the red nose characters themselves and make a donation of £1 to 
dress up for the day. We look forward to seeing the creations on 19th March 2021 but don’t worry if 
your child does not wish to dress up – they can still wear their school uniform if they prefer.  
 
We are also going to have a Quiz in school on the day. We will do this using our online platform and 
each class will get to play against one another.  
 
As well as this, £1.50 official Red Nose day noses will be available to purchase from 8th March 
onwards, please send the correct amount of money in a named envelope, money will be 
quarantined for 48hrs before handling. WE CANNOT GIVE CHANGE. This year, there are 10 brand 
new Red Noses that are 100% plastic free! Well, 9 red noses and one super rare gold nose, all of 
which are the most fantastically fun group of woodland creatures you have ever met. These are, 
without a doubt, the greenest Red Noses they have ever created.  
 

Red noses must only be worn and handled by their owner. They must only be worn in school on Red 
Nose day please.  
 
With massive thanks for all your support, 
Mrs Daly and Mrs Charlesworth 


